
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

This term, our WOW Day will be on Friday 30th September. Our theme this term is ‘Fun at the Fair’ which links 

with our English text ‘Leon and the Place between’.  

Our story is set in a circus tent and in light of that, we are delighted to welcome some circus performers to 

Upton. They will be running exciting, interactive workshops throughout the day for the children who will learn 

numerous circus skills such as juggling and walking on stilts. 

In addition to this, we also have a visitor who will be delivering Lego Computing Workshops. During this, the 

children will build and program a Fairground Ride with motion sensor speed control, this links excellently to our 

subjects of science and D&T this term. 

The cost for the day will be £7.50. 

Please pay via   School  Money 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Miss Papa-Adams and the Year 6 Team 

 

 

 

https://eduspot.co.uk/

